
Battle of the Books
Dear St. Alphonsus Students, Parents, and Guardians,
We are thrilled to have the Battle of the Books program back for another school year!! Meetings will take place
monthly from October-December and twice a month January-March. The area-wide competition will take place on
Wednesday, March 22, 2023 at Christ King in Wauwatosa (time to be determined). Our October-December
meetings will last for 30 minutes beginning at 2:45 pm in the school library. The January-March meetings will last
for 1 hour and will begin at 2:45, also in the school library. There will be a materials fee of $5 per student.

Please fill out the attached permission slip so that your child may attend meetings. Once you are signed up, we
will charge your TADS account for the $5 fee: Please do not send money to the office.

Please let us know if you have any questions!
Sincerely,
Mrs. Schermetzler & Mrs. Bruhn

Please pick your child up by the church doors after each meeting.

October-December (2:45-3:15)
October 13
November 10
December 15

January-March (2:45-3:45)
January 12
January 19
February 2
February 16
March 2
March 16

March 22 - Tournament at Christ King, Wauwatosa



Battle of the Books 2022-2023

Please sign and return to the school office by October 7, 2022.
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

St. Alphonsus Catholic School Battle of the Books Permission Form

Student’s name _______________________ Grade _______ shirt size: Youth S M L      Adult S M L

Student’s name _______________________ Grade _______ shirt size: Youth S M L      Adult S M L

I give permission for my student(s) to participate in the St. Alphonsus Catholic School Battle of the
Books program.

________________________      _____________________              _____________________
Parent signature                             Parent email                              Parent phone number


